
Lake Committee  
 

Call to Order/Roll Call: The Lake Committee met in regular session on Wednesday, April 15, 

2020 at 5:00 pm on the GoToMeeting app.  Roll call was taken with Commissioners, Bruce 

Baker, Lamont Kiefer, Kim Mello, John Rusch, Hal Burnham and Blaine Meyer.  Steve Ewers was 

absent.  Also present was Director Kirk Arity. 

Motion made by Mello, seconded by Rusch to approve the previous meeting minutes.  All ayes.  

Motion passed.   

Walking trail between Nappa and the Dam is washing out, T & C design along with DNR are in 

planning stages of fixing the problems.   

Dredging is on track and Gerke’s are going to rent a mini dredge. 

At the Lake Tomah Fisheree, Crappies were between 8 ½  - 12 3/8, Blue Gills 7 ¼-8 7/8, Perch 16 

¼-12 3/8, Bass 16 1/4, Northern 37 5/8.  

Mello, Burnham, Kiefer along with Parks and Rec Director Joe Protz walked along the lake side 

to discuss partial cutting some of the brush and making fish beds out of desirable plants.  The 

mower was used from trail by horseshoe pit over to handicap fishing peir and inside lagoon.  

Another walk through is planned for the future.   

Motion by Rusch seconded by Mellow, Keifer abstained, to approve a boat dock for John Shuck, 

all ayes, motion passed.   

Motion by Keifer, seconded by Rusch to enforce the business ordinance for Bob Dippen’s dock 

request for the building formerly known as TMH.  This will allow Dippen to place four docks out.   

Motion made by Rusch, seconded by Keifer to allow Director Arity to approve the dock 

application for Laura Bishop, Baywaters Apartments, after the owner of the property Judy 

Johnson-Faulkner fills out the application and it meets the ordinance regulations.  

Meyer would like to renew his membership for the Lake Committee.  The Committee has asked 

that Mayor Murray contact Steve Ewers and speak to him regarding his obligations to the Lake 

Committee board.   

A Thank You was received from Wisconsin Lakes for the $750 membership check.   

A Thank You was received from the Land Stewardship Program for the $500 donation. 

Burnham and Baker informed the Committee that the statewide water sampling has been 

canceled due to Covid-19.   

Next meeting will be held on May 21, 2020 at 5:00 pm.   

Motion by Burnham, seconded by Baker to adjourn.  All ayes.  Motion passed.  Meeting adjourned at 

6:20 pm.   


